
 

 

Week at a Glance: December 16 - 20 

Monday, December 16 

• Crochet Club (12:25 pm) 

Tuesday, December 17 

• Homework Club (8:15 am)  

Wednesday, December 18 

• Festive Hat Day! 

Thursday, December 19 

• No events 

Friday, December 20 

• PJ Day! 

• Homework Club (8:15 am)  

• Hot Lunch - Sushi 

• Last day of school before Winter Vacation 

Upcoming Dates: 

• Dec 23 - Jan 6 - Winter Vacation 



• Jan 6 - First day back to school 

Intention of the Week: 

 

Information & Updates: 

 

THANK YOU, MS. SUPER & MS. BODDEZ!!  

The Winter Love concert was a huge success and a wonderful effort by all who participated! A 

big thank you to our fearless musical leaders, Ms. Super & Ms. Boddez, who spent countless 

hours working with students and the staff choir to bring together a fantastic show. We 

appreciate the music and light you bring to our lives!  

THANK YOU TO PALS  

A HUGE shout out to PALS for the immensely kind and generous staff lunch that was put on last 

week! Everyone thoroughly enjoyed all the delicious snacks & treats! We sincerely appreciate all 

of our wonderful parents & volunteers. You all help make this a true school community.  



 

 



 

 

1 - Thank you notes from classes to PALS! 

WHEELCHAIR BASKETBALL BC 

Grade 6 and 7 students had the opportunity to learn about adaptive sports and even play 

wheelchair basketball with RCMP officers who work with the program. This was a fun and 

inclusive activity with a message that is so important for our community.  

Click HERE to learn more about Wheelchair Basketball Society BC!  

https://www.bcwbs.ca/


 

Celebrating Student Learning: 

 

2 - Artwork from Division E09 (Ms. Kam/Ms. Boutin) 

 

3 - Artwork from Division E03 (Ms. Hollingsworth) 



 

4 - Artwork from Division E07 (Ms. Deminger) 

Reminders: 

 

LOST AND FOUND 

We have many items in the Lost & Found so this is a friendly reminder to ask your children to 

take a look or if you are coming by the school, please take a moment to see if anything belongs 

to your family. Items left over will be donated. 



 

HOLIDAY TREATS 

It is that time of year again, where we like to share holiday cheer with one another.  While 

bringing in treats to celebrate the holidays is a lovely gesture, please note that we cannot 

accept any treats for classrooms and will not be able to distribute them.  Please consider 

celebrating in another way!  

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation; it helps to keep everyone at Larson safe. 

Message from PALS: 

 

 

THANK YOU FROM PALS! 

PALS (Parent Association of Larson School) would like to send out a warm thank you to all the 

parents who have helped this year so far! 



Thanks to your holiday store donations and the countless hours of volunteer time putting on 

fundraising events, from the Welcome Back Ice Cream Social to the Halloween Dance, to 

Parents Night Out, Staff Appreciation Lunch and the Movie Nights, we have been able to raise 

thousands of dollars for Larson Elementary! 

 

These well-needed funds will help purchase important school items such as classroom supplies, 

outdoor playground equipment, computers, books, cultural events, speakers, and field trips, 

which are not fully covered by government or school funding. 

 

PALS is always looking for more people! If you have some time (it doesn’t have to be much), 

please think about coming out to one of our PALS Meetings (Tuesday Jan. 14th at 6:30pm in the 

school library) or just email us at LarsonPALS1@gmail.com. 

 

For those unable to attend in-person meetings, some Executive and Member at Large roles 

require no in-person time and can be done in just a few hours a month from home. There are so 

many great ways to contribute! We could find the perfect role for you. 

 

 

Click HERE to follow PALS on FACEBOOK! 

 

https://www.facebook.com/LarsonPALS


 

 


	Week at a Glance: December 16 - 20
	Upcoming Dates:
	Intention of the Week:
	Information & Updates:
	Celebrating Student Learning:
	Reminders:
	Message from PALS:

